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Malave, Erin

From: corphelp

Sent:_ Friday, November 19, 2010 9:20 AM

To: 'Program Qutreach Coordinator’

Ce: CorpAddressChange

Subject: RE: Change of Address NOOQO0003156

The address change has been forwarded Lo the proper section for update.

Rob
Internet Access

Please take a few minutes to provide feedhack on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Depariment of State values
your feedback as a customer. Dawn K, Ronerts, Florida Interim Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving
the level and quality of sarvices provided to you Simply click on the link to the “DOS Custemer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance
for your participation.

ROS Cuslomer Satslaction Survey

From: Program Outreach Coordinator [mailto:whartman@elclc.org]
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2010 9:09 AM

To: corphelp

Subject: Change of Address

I would like to report an address change for this foundation: Early Learning Coalition of Lake County
Foundation, Inc Old address: 414 W, Main St. Suite 301 Leesburg, FI 34748 New Address; 1300
Citizens Blvd. Suite 206 Leesburg, Fl 34748

The phone numbers are the same. If there is written confirmation required please let me know.

Respectiully submitted.

Bill Hartman - Executive Director

Early Learning Coalition of Lake County Foundation, Inc
1300 Citizens Blvd. - Suite 206

Leesburg, FI 34748

352.315.6666 {Office)

352.308.7248 (Cell)

whartman@elclc.org

SUNSHINE LAW AND PUBLIC RECORDS CAUTION: 1) The Florida Government in the Sunshine Law
prohibits discussion outside a duly noticed meeting between any two or mare Early Learning Coalition
Board members regarding any matter that may come before the Board. This prohihition extends to
discussions via e-mail. 2) Furthermore, most e-mail communications made or received by the Early
Learning Coalition members or staff are considered public records that must be retained and, upon
requesi, made available to the public and media.
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